
1 
 

 
 

 
School Board Candidate Survey 
 
Dear School Board Candidate: 
 
The Nova Scotia Federation of Labour invites your responses to the following questions. We will share 
your responses with our stakeholders and make the results of completed surveys public. Thank you for 
your participation. 

1. Please describe the qualifications which make you a strong candidate for this School Board 
Trustee position: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Have you ever been involved in a community-based campaign to project or improve local 
services?  If so, please describe: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. What policies and/or programs would you initiate to maintain and /or improve public education 
services in your school district? 
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4. Is your district experiencing declining enrollment?  If so, what are the most practical solutions to 
deal with this issue? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5. Under what circumstance would you support a decision to close a school? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6. Would you support the creation of a hub school in your community? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

7. In what circumstances would you consider the contracting-out or privatization of public 
education services?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



3 
 

8. What is your opinion of Nova Scotia’s experience with P3 school arrangements to date? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9. P3 contracts are expiring across the province this year or next.   Do you think your government 
should buy back the school(s), walk away from the leases or extend the lease agreement with 
the private developer? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10. Are there circumstances under which you would consider adding a P3 school in your district?  If 
so, what are those circumstances? 
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11. Please describe how you see the role of unionized labour and the Labour Movement more 
generally within Nova Scotia’s school system: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12. Do you have any additional comments? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have additions to any of the above questions, please use a separate piece of paper.  Thank 
you for taking the time to fill out this survey. 
 

Unifor Local 4005 

PLEASE RETURN COMPLETED SURVEYS TO:  

3700 Kempt Rd., Suite 225, Halifax, N.S., B3K 4X8 phone 902.454.6735 fax 902.454.7671 email 
joan@nslabour.ca  

 


